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Comments: Comments to oppose modification to the Roadless Rule

 

Dear U.S. Forest Service,

 

The Roadless Rule helps protect our WORLD as well as wildlife and birds.

 

 

PLEASE, PLEASE stop opening more and more acres to the timber industry and instead bolster protections to

the old-growth forests and wild areas on the Tongass. I urge you to select the "No Action" Alternative (Alternative

1) and allow the Roadless Rule to remain intact on the Tongass National Forest.

 

Sincerely,

Laura Stransky

Rimrock, AZ 86335

 

 


